
 

 

 

Having completed my first year on the board, I have learned a 

tremendous amount of information and am excited for this year’s 

convention.  

1. I attended 3 of the 4 executive board meetings throughout the 

year. 

2. I fulfilled my primary duty of reviewing the site of the September 

2016 convention, which will be at the Hyatt in Lisle, IL (thanks to 

the hard work of Anna Wright and Doug Jennings)! More 

information about the theme and specifics will be sent to the 

membership next year. 

3. I suggested and recruited participants for programs for the 2015 

convention.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Kacy Abeln  
Communication Instructor 

Assistant Director of Forensics 
Kishwaukee College 
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